
Mrs. Serpouhie Sahagian 
93-10 Queens Blvd. 
Rego Park, r .Y. 11374 

Dear Mrs. Sahagian: 

ocoober 16, 1974 

Some time ago ~e wrote you asking that you renew 
your St. Vart Stewardship for another year. We 
are most anxio s to hear from you in this reg rd, 
and would be h ppy if you could respond. 

Your initial e1rollment as a Steward is evidence 
of your awareness of the importance of this pro­
gram to our Di cese. 

It is our hope that this awareness will prompt you 
to continue yo r support. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 

vb 


